INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

SIS/CIR/2022-23/037 28" Feb, 2023

Dear Parents,
This is to inform you that from 13th March - 24th March, dispersal will be at 11.15

a.m.

You are requested to clear all dues for the current academic session to ensure an
easy transition to the new session.

For the fee structure for the New Academic Session 2023-24. Please visit our
website for details.

Regards.

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal



